United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT .

Farmington Field Office
1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

IN REPLY, REFER TO:
3162.3-1 (NMFO111)

April 13, 2009

XTO Energy, Inc.
Attn: Kyla Vaughan
382 Road 3100

Aztec, NM 87410 RCUDAPR 15°08
OIL CONS. DIV,
Dear Ms. Vaughan, DIST. 3

As per our telephone conversation and the information supplied by you, I am returning the following
Applications for Permit to Drill (APD),
3p-04732 7T~

WF Federal 21 #4, located 1185° FNL & 1425’ FEL, Section 21, T. 30 N., R.14W, San Juan County, New
Mexico on Federal lease NMINM25857 with an API#30-045-32392

These APDs are being returned since no activity has taken place within the approval period. If you wish
to drill these wells in the future, you must resubmit your permits.

Under provisions of 43 CFR 3165.3, you may request an Administrative Review of the orders described
. above. Such request, including all supporting documents, must be filed in writing within 20 business days
of receipt of this notice and must be filed with the State Director, Bureau of Land Management (NM-
93000), P.O. Box 27115, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-0015. Such requests shall not result in a
suspension of the order(s) unless the reviewing official so determunes. Procedures governing appeals
from instructions, orders or decisions are contained in 43 CFR 3165.4 and 43 CFR 4.400 et seq.

If you have any questions, contact Cynthia Marquez at (505) 599-8935.

Cynthia Marquez,
/s/Cynthia Marquez
Legal Instrument Examiner
Petroleum Management Branch

Bec: Well file #4 WF Federal 21
NMOCD
DOMR/AFMSS/CMarquez/RTN APD



